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I support the electrification of buildings in the 2018 EIPR 

I wish to weigh in, voicing 100% support for the electrification goals in the 2018 EIPR plan. 
Phasing out natural gas in buildings is key to a sustainable future, a livable planet. We need to be 

drawing down GHG emissions much more aggressively than we are in order to avoid the 
dangerous tipping point alluded to by the October PICC report. More, not less needs to be done!! 
This is an important step, and a good model for the rest of the world to follow.  

In addition, moving away from natural gas use in buildings helps alleviate the threat to public 
safety posed by the ticking time bomb of our aging natural gas infrastructure. Fill those 

underground pipes with concrete, and we're all safer and better off!!  
 
Harriet Harvey-Horn 




